Lubbock FSDO presents:

Monthly Safety Meeting

Event Details
Thunderstorms are still popping up all over. If

you haven't dodged a few already this year, Wed, Aug 13, 2025 at 12:00 CDT
there will be plenty more opportunities. To

make sure we truly understand the threat that Jason’s Deli
thunderstorms pose and how best to avoid 2907 Garnett Ave
them, FAASTeam Representative Joe Smith has Wichita Falls, TX
updated and enhanced his program entitled

"The Hazards Of Thunderstorms -- Why It's Best

To Stay Well Clear Of Them." Colonel Smith is a

retired USAF pilot and currently serves on the I i

staff of a six-state Civil Air Patrol region where,
among other duties, he flies as an instructor
pilot and evaluator.

Contact: HANS-PETER SCHUELE
(940) 636-2283
Hans-Peter.Schuele@att.net
Select #: SW13138632

Lead Representative HANS-PETER
SCHUELE n/a

Wings credit will be awarded to attendees.

Drive to 2907 Garnett Ave.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GA Safety/



Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as
soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.



